
 

We have 
new play 
equipment! 
We are very 
pleased to tell you 
that the play 
equipment was 
installed back in 
June despite a 
short delay due to 
Covid-19.  The installers, Playdale Playgrounds Ltd have been 
brilliant throughout, helping to design and replace the worn 
out equipment.  The children who have returned to the school 
have reported it to be “really good” and are said to be thrilled 
with it.  Of course, this wouldn’t have happened without your 
support. So from FoS, a big thank you if you have bought raffle 
tickets, bought a Xmas DVD or just been there at one of our 
events in the last few years.  Your support is really appreciated.
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Impact of 
COVID-19 

Due to COVID-19, 
Friends of School 

haven’t been able to 
hold any fundraising 

events and now, more 
than ever, we need 

your support. 

Summer 
event 

Got some coins and 
small change rattling 

around your pockets or 
hidden down your 

sofa? 

This summer, we’d like 
you to collect any 

unwanted change and 
pop it in a jar for FoS. 

Please find more 
details of this 

fundraiser attached 
and on our Facebook 

page!

DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 

Join us on Friday 25th September at 1.30pm at the school to help 
plan our events for the coming term and the run up to Christmas.  

New or old, you’re very welcome to come along to see what we’re 
about and meet the committee!

YOUR SCHOOL LOTTERY 

1. Join our lottery for as little as £1 a 
week 

2. A fun way to support the school 

3. Win cash prizes of unto £25,000!

HOW TO PLAY 

To start supporting, visit; 

yourschoollottery.co.uk 
and search for  

Milborne St Andrew

http://yourschoollottery.co.uk
http://yourschoollottery.co.uk

